
 
 

ISD/ACAD/CIR/005/2020-21                                                                                     26/04/2020 
 
From, 

President, School Management Committee. 
 

 
 

Dear Parents, 
 

Greetings from Indian School Darsait! 
 

This is in continuation to the circular ISD/ACAD/CIR/004/2020-21 sent on 13/04/2020. As you 

all know in response to the rising financial and socio-economic impact of Covid - 19 pandemic, 

the Board of Directors, Indian Schools in Oman have announced a series of relief measures to 

support the community. 
 

In addition to the decision taken earlier by the BoD to defer Fee hike from April to July 2020 for 

the academic year 2020-2021 and to facilitate monthly payment of school fee to reduce the 

cumulative burden, kindly note that the following shall be implemented by our school as per the 

decision: 

 

• Our School shall be collecting only tuition fee from students with effect from May 2020 

until August 2020.  
 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

• The students shall be exempted from payment of all other non-tuition related fees during 

this period of four months. 
 

• For those students who have already remitted the fee (other than the tuition fee) for the 

period from May 2020 - August 2020, the additional amount paid will be adjusted in the 

fee for the following months. 

 
• Additionally, in the unfortunate situation in which any member of the Indian school 

family - parents or students contract the SARS CoV-2 infection and become Covid-19 

positive during this academic term, the schools will support the concerned ward through a 

50% concession on the tuition fee until the end of this academic term 2020-2021. 
 

Classes 

 

Revised Tuition Fee per month  

May to August 2020 

KG I RO. 39.000 

KG II RO. 37.000 

I to VIII RO. 36.000 

IX & X RO. 38.000 

XI & XII  RO. 39.000 



We would also like to reiterate that online classes are conducted by the school in compliance 

with the directives of the Ministry of Education, Sultanate of Oman and Central Board of 

Secondary Education (CBSE), India to upkeep the student learning during this pandemic period. 

Request your wholehearted cooperation and make use of the online platform for the benefits of 

your wards. 
 

 

Let us stay connected and work together to overcome the current crisis and we are confident that 

we will come back strongly within the shortest time possible. Until then, stay at home and 

maintain social distancing. 
 

 

Stay Safe & Stay Connected!! 

With warm regards, 

 
 

 

President – SMC 


